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Dear Mendocino County Planning Commissioners, 

My name is Shauna Boyd, and my husband and I own a property in the Manchester/Point
Arena area. I am thrilled to see that you are considering changes to the zoning code to make it
less onerous for county residents to offer low intensity camping!

I think low intensity camping is a great way for Mendocino landowners to earn a little extra
money to pay bills, showcase our county's beauty and tranquility, bring in more tourist dollars
to the area, and support the county with extra TOT funds. It truly feels like a win-win. 

I hope you will vote today in support of this low intensity camping policy.

Thanks for your time,
Shauna Boyd
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